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October 2022 

MGA 

October News! 
 

I am a little late with sending this out, because like most of us down here we 
are preoccupied by a little thing called Ian. The executive committee had two 
openings, and two people applied. Your new executive committee members 
are John Clay, and John Waterworth. 
 
I will not bore you with details of the hurricane, but if you zoom in on the  
picture included, there were two temporary hazards on hole 15. A dumpster 
by the green, and another dumpster by the church pews. Opening day is still  
temporarily set for Wednesday, November 2nd ,pending the course is open by 
then.  
 
Please look for emails from Joe Burden and your Community Boards as to the 
progress down here. We look forward to seeing you and making the best of 
this situation. 
 
 
Ed Catalano and  
 
Your MGA Executive Committee 


